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What has been happening at Chipps in 
May! 

 

Here at Chippendayle, we have been doing a lot of 1 to 1’s instead of 
group activities.  

 

We have had residents doing puzzles. 
 

 
 

 



We have sourced activity books for the residents to complete.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Every day we have laid out books, puzzles, games, wordsearches and arts 

& craft materials for the residents to enjoy. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



We have also provided Pet Therapy to the residents.  Our resident bunny 
has given them lots of cuddles.  

 

 
We also had a wonderful donation from an amazing young man (aged 9) 
who done a sponsored jumpathon on his trampoline.  He raised £100.00 

and kindly donated it to our residents.  
What a lovely, thoughtful thing to do! 

 
The residents thanked him in a thank you card.   

 
 
 



 
 

Upcoming Activities in June! 

 
 

Throughout June, we will continue to provide 1 to 1’s. 
 

We will be doing a taste testing session during the first week of June, 
where the residents will get to try different variety and flavours of tea. 

 
We will also be doings a cupcake day for the residents on 18th June. 

 
And a Father’s Day lunch on 21st June. 


